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Lou Mansolillo

From: Bob Parks <parks_bob65@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2024 3:58 PM
To: House Corporations Committee
Subject: testimony in support of H-7015 as drafted

 
I have reviewed H-7015 and it should be passed in its current form without amendments. As an electrician we undergo 
years of training both in the classroom and on the job to earn a right to sit for a license. This is because the work we do 
is highly dangerous and should not be done by anyone not adequately trained to do the work and understand the 
danger they are putting themselves and others in by doing so. I believe by supporting H-7015 we can ensure electrical 
work is done by properly trained electrical workers.  
 
Thank you,  
Robert Parks 
Electrician  


